
 

Spring 2019 

Ready to hand over the key; Poulsen home completed 

    After 10 months and thousands of hours of work 
by hundreds of volunteers we have finished the 
home for Janelle Poulsen in Potlatch. Every person 
who worked on the build should be proud of the fin-
ished product. If they were only there for a few 
hours or every workday, everyone’s contribution 
made a difference. I have to say that I am extremely 
proud of the work that you all did. We’ve built an-
other beautiful and affordable home, and we did it 
zero build site accidents and on budget.  

   I want to acknowledge the work and dedication of 
the Codger Crew. These men and women are there 
every work day. They are all fine craftsmen and they 
all are willing to work with and teach our community 
volunteers. There is no way we could do what we do 
without you guys, so from the bottom of my heart 
THANK YOU ALL!!!  

   The dedication for the Poulsen home is Sunday, 
March 10th at 2:00. Unfortunately I will not be able 
to make it this year so I will take this opportunity to 
let everyone know what a wonderful person Janelle 
is. She has been a pleasure to work with and I can 
honestly say that she is an inspiration. Not many 
people could do what she does, go to school full 
time, work part-time, raise three kids as a single 
mom and still be on the jobsite every Saturday with a 
smile on her face, a hug and a thank you for us all.  

   To those of you reading this who have never been 
able to make it out to the build site, I would encour-
age you to find a few hours and come on out. I guar-
antee that you will have fun, maybe learn a few 
things and most important you will be making a 
difference. If you don’t have any building experience 
please don’t let that stop you from volunteering. 
Everyone is welcome. Our next build will be in Pa-
louse and weather permitting we hope to break 
ground the beginning of April. I hope that I will see 
you all there.  

   Dave Stradley, Palouse HFH Construction Supervisor 

Poulsen Home Dedication  
Please join us  

to celebrate the completion of  
the Poulsen home build,   

and Janelle’s start as a homeowner. 
 

Sunday, March 10 
2:00-3:00 

610 N. Ponderosa Dr. 
Potlatch, ID 

 
Parking may be limited, so come 
early, and bring an item to stock 

the pantry. 
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WANTED 

 DONATED CREW CAB TRUCK  
w/ 8’ bed 

KEEP THE CODGER CREW ROLLING!  
Donate your used truck to help us 

transport volunteers and  materials to 
the build site. 

Call 208-883-8502 or email 
habitat@palousehabitat.org  

Get your tickets now!  Visit palousehabitat.org to order online, or call 208-883-8502 or  

email habitat@palousehabitat.org.  Donated auction items welcome through March 22nd. 
Janelle helping  

prepare the yard of 

her future home  

for hydroseeding 

last fall. 



 

Board of Directors 
Cathy Blood, President 

Mick Nazerali, Vice President 
Connie Hall, Secretary 
Jason Smith, Treasurer 

Doug Arlt 
Jennifer Ewers 
Jason  Noble 
Dave Ostrom 
Kathy Slinker 

Lisa Uhlenkott 
 

 
Staff 

Jennifer Wallace,  

Executive Director 

Dave Stradley,  

Construction Supervisor 

Mike Madsen,  

Surplus Sale Manager 

Wendy Lawrence, Surplus Sale  

Asst. Manager 

Mary Silvernale Shook,  

Office Manager  

April Young, Volunteer Coordinator 

 
Office 

306 N. Main St. 
Moscow, ID 83843 

10:30-2:30  Mon-Fri 
208-883-8502 

habitat@palousehabitat.org 
 

Surplus Sale 
304 N. Main St.  

Moscow, Id 83843 
9:00-5:00 Tues-Sat 

208-882-5246 
store@palousehabitat.org 

 

Palousehabitat.org 

 

Mission:  To serve our neighbors 

in need by helping to eliminate 

poverty housing on the Palouse 

and worldwide. 

Gifts in Memory or Honor 

Gifts were given in Memory of Ken Hall,  
Former Palouse Habitat for Humanity Construction Supervisor 

PO Box 3054 

306 N. Main St. 

 Moscow, ID 83843 

208-883-8502 

habitat@palousehabitat.org 

Palousehabitat.org 

I want to help build the next Habitat home! 

Cornerstone:  Yearly pledge to help build each Habitat home    $ 

Gift in Memory or in Honor of                                                                    $                                     

Donation of any amount  for home building or general use $   

I want to Volunteer! (circle one)    Construction            Office              Surplus Sale            

NAME:                                                                                PHONE:   

ADDRESS:    

EMAIIL ADDRESS:  

Make checks payable to Palouse Habitat for Humanity or use Paypal at palousehabitat.org.  Note in 

the memo line “for local use” to keep the funds local.  Otherwise, Palouse HFH will tithe a portion to 
Habitat International to support home building overseas and in disaster response areas.          

Please cut along dotted line and return in enclosed envelope 

Alpine Vision 
Alternative Giving Market of  
       the Palouse 
Amber Minard 
Appearances Marketing and  
      Promotions 
Avista 
BargainHunt Cabinets 
Beasley Realty Lentil Festival  
       Breadstick Sale 
Beta Alpha Psi 
Cascadia at Aspen Park 
Cabinets and More 
Circle K of WSU 
City of Potlatch 
Chuck Spurgeon Construction 
Combined Fund Drive,  
      Washington State 
CREE Lighting 
Delta GAO of WSU 
DesignWest Architects 
DOW 
Gritman Medical Center 
Hatter Creek Earthworks 
H&R Block 
HomeStreet Bank 
Howard Hughes Appliance, TV and                                                             
Sleep Shop 
Fairfield Inn and Suites, Mosow 
Jim Fredenburg 
Ken Paulson Plumbing 
Latah County Board of REALTORS 
Latah Title Company 
Moscow Realty 

Pinnacle Appraisals 
Plateau Archeological Investigations 
Potlatch Teachers Association 
Pullman High School Key Club 
Pullman Disposal Service 
Resonate Church, Moscow & Pullman 
Rotary Club of Moscow 
Sacred Heart Parish, Pullman 
SEL, Inc. 
SEL Little Edisons Preschool staff 
Stephen Bishop Law Offices 
Strom Electric 
Tara Lew Interior Design 
U of I SYNC 
Umpqua Bank 
United Methodist Women, Simpson UMC 
United Methodists Regional Churches 
U of I Humanitarian Engineering Corps 
U of I Interior Design 
Wagon Wheel Restaurant 
Wasankari Construction 
Wells Fargo 
Whirlpool 
Whitman County Association of Realtors 
WSU Center for Civic Engagement 
WSU Interior Design 
 
And thank you to all the individual com-
munity donors,  volunteers, and our own 
Codger Crew! 
 

 

Thank you! 

Thank you to all the groups, businesses and individuals who donated 

time, materials and funds to help build the Poulsen home! 

Mission to Puerto Rico—January 2019 

Two families in Puerto Rico now know what it is like to have a roof over their heads thanks to 14 volunteers and 
five days of blood sweat and tears. We made a very small dent in a very huge problem. During Hurricane Maria, 
just over a year and a half ago, many homes were completely destroyed and over 60,000 homes lost their roofs. 
Our group, sponsored by Moscow First Methodist Church, worked on two homes. We completed two roofs, in-
cluding trusses on one, painted both homes, installed siding, helped with electrical and did a whole bunch of 
plaster repairs. One of the most rewarding parts of the trip was the hugs of appreciation from the families. I am 
so impressed with the resilience of the Puerto Rican people. There is still thousands of blue tarps, many of the 
people I talked with were without power for months and many had no running water for weeks, yet I never 
heard anyone complain. Just the opposite, they were all very gracious, appreciative and welcoming. I can’t say 
enough about the group of volunteers who spent their own time and money to make a difference in other peo-
ple’s lives. We started as strangers and ended as family. We shared a lot together as a group, work, meals, sto-
ries and tears, but the one thing we will always remember is knowing that we were able to help someone less 
fortunate than us.     

 By David Stradley, Palouse HFH Construction Supervisor, Puerto Rico Mission Trip Volunteer 



Scenes from the Poulsen Build 

Thank you Pullman High School Key Club  

Thank you Latah County Board of REALTORS for sharing your painting skills! 

 

Thank you Potlatch Teachers Association 

April 20, 2019 

Highlights of  auction of items to date: 

NEW:  Private Guided Chocolate Tasting of confections from around the world for a group of up to 10  

NEW:  Private Paella and Sangria Dinner for a group hosted by Warwick Bayly and Sharyl Kammerzell  

*Two round-trip coach tickets on Alaska Airlines 

*Guided one-day fly fishing trip for two, including lunch, from White Pine Outfitters 

*Private Wild at Art Wine and Canvas event with wine and food for 10  

*ROW Adventures Whitewater Float and Glamping 

*Stand-up Paddle Board from Northwest River Supply 

*One summer night stay for two at Wallowa Lake Lodge with dinner and breakfast 

*Patio planters hand crafted by CU There 4-H club of Colton/Uniontown,  

decorated by students of the Colton School District and Artisans at the Dahmen Barn. 

*2x4 Studs decorated by students of the Garfield-Palouse School District 

*Unique artwork, hand-made quilts, Victorian wicker stroller, vintage dollhouse, gift baskets and more! 

*Visit palousehabitat.org to see our online catalog of donated items, updated as they arrive! 

Donated items welcome through March 22nd 

Get Your Tickets Now! 
What:  Casual dress Fundraiser BBQ dinner buffet catered by Fork in the Road,  

Live & Silent Auctions, Dessert Dash and prizes for guests.   

Where:  SEL Event Center, 1825 Schweitzer Dr, Pullman WA 

When: Saturday, April 20, 5:30-9:00 pm 

Tickets: $40 each, available online at palousehabitat.org, call 208-883-8502 or   

email habitat@palousehabitat.org 

SHOP **DONATE**VOLUNTEER 

Donate or shop for construction materials, plumbing, electrical,  

appliances, furniture, tools, antiques and more! 

304 N. Main St. Moscow                   Tuesday-Saturday 9:00 –5:00    

 208-882-5246                                       store@palousehabitat.org 

Call to schedule a pick up or delivery with our truck! 
Updates weekly on  

Thank you U of I Interior Design 

Thank you WSU CCE 

Thank you Cascadia of Aspen Park 

Thank you WSU Interior Design 

Thank you UI Humanitarian Engineering Corps. 

Codger Crew Member Bert Smith 
mudding drywall 

Codger Crew Member Carolyn Adam 
sanding window ledges 


